
VOLUNTEER ATTORNEYS
NEEDED FOR CONSULTATIONS!

Tuesday, October 29, 2024
at the NCBA

2:00-4:00 PM | 4:00-6:00 PM | 6:00-8:00 PM
(Attorneys can volunteer for any shift or all shifts.)

Volunteers are needed in the following areas of law:

Bankruptcy
Divorce and Family Law
Employment
Mortgage Foreclosure and Landlord Tenant
Elder Law (Estate and Surrogate)
Immigration
General Legal—A to Z (from Adoption to Zoning)

 
**Attorneys DO NOT provide legal representation.

PRO BONO OPEN HOUSE

To volunteer, please contact 
516-747-4070 ext. 1231 or

openhouse@nassaubar.org.

PRO BONO MONTH

Another Community Service from the Nassau County Bar Association
 in cooperation with Nassau/Suffolk Law Services and The Safe Center LI

We invite all attorneys to volunteer for an in-person
open house event. Any Nassau County resident can
attend and speak with an attorney for free.


